
 

 

Number: 18454353-100.04.02-25451 

Subject: About Responsible Supply Chain Applications of Precious Metals Intermediary 

Institutions That Are Members of the Exchange Under the Decisions of the Council of State. 

To Whom It May Concern 

In accordance with the first paragraph of Article 21 of the Regulation on the Principles of 

Activity of Precious Metals Intermediary Institutions and the Establishment of Precious Metals 

Intermediary Institutions, for precious metals institutions whose operating license canceled by 

the Ministry of Treasury and Finance (Ministry) before 2023, and subsequently   under the 

decisions of the 13th Chamber of the Council of State Precious metals intermediary institution 

whose operating license were given back and re-membership to the Exchange took place within 

the last 3 months of 2023; 

 

- There is no need to prepare the Supply Chain Compliance Report for 2023 by the end 

of March 2024 and the Independent Assurance Report, which is assured at a reasonable 

assurance level, by the end of June 2024 and send it to the Exchange and the Ministry 

within the specified periods, 

- The reports for 2024 must be prepared within the periods specified in the legislation, 

covering the period from the date of re-membership to the Exchange in 2023, and 

submitted to the Exchange and the Ministry in 2025. 

These issues are important for responsible supply chain practices. 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

General Manager 

Board Of Director Member 

 

Annex-1: Announcement on Responsible Supply Chain Applications of Precious Metals 

Intermediary Institutions That Are Members of the Exchange Under the Decisions of the 

Council of State in English (1 pages) 
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